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TALKING POINTS FOR MEETING WITH THE OFFIC RS
OF THE RESERVE OFFICERS ASSOCIATION

~—- The Reserve Officers Association is one of the most
patriotic groups in America. I deeply appreciate your
efforts on behalf of my Administration. Your support
of the AWACS sale was crucial to gaining our victory

in Congress.

-- A strong reserve force is a key component of our national
defense program. We must do better in retaining qualified

military personnel in the services.

-- Please convey my best wishes to everyone attending the
ROA Mid-Winter Conference at the Hilton. I regret my
schedule does not permit me to attend your banquet tonight
honoring my friend Congressman G.V. (Sonny) Montgomery,

the Chairman of the House Veterans Affairs Committee.




THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

February 16, 1982

MEMORANDUM FOR DAVID FISCHER

/",,3‘4' J
FROM: MORTON C. BLACKWELL 5/
SUBJECT: Gifts from the Reserve Officers Association

and the American Legion

Here is the information on the ifts presented by the two
veterans groups to the Presideunc this morning:

Major General Evan Hultman of the Reserve Officers Asso-
ciation gave the President four ROA 1gs, two of which
read "The President" and two of which read "Nancy". His
address is: : :

Reserve Officers Association of the United States

Minute Man Memorial Building

1 Constitution Avenue, N.E.

Washington, D. C. 2( )2

National Commander Jack Flynt of the American Legion
presented the P: sident with a bound copy of the res-
olutions from the 1981 .National Convention of the Amer-
ican Legion in Hawaii. His address is:

The American Legion

1608 "K" Street, N.W.

Washington, D. C. 20006

Commander Flynt of the American Legion also spoke to the
President about taxation of unrelated income for Legion
auxiliaries and about increasing the mileage allotment from
9¢ a mile to 20¢ a mile for Legionnaires involved in private
sector initiatives. The Legion officers will send me more
information on these two issues, and I will work up through
channels an appropriate draft response from the President

to Commander Flynt.













THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

13 November 1981

Dear General Roberts:

Thank you for your letter of 6 November and
for allowing me the opportunity to thank you
and all of ROA for its outstanding support
during the AWACS quest. Your suggestion that
the President might meet with ROA leadership
to thank them for their support is a good one
and I am taking the liberty of sending your
letter on to Gregory Newell, Assis 1t to the
President for Scheduling, for his attention.

Once again thank you for your aid in what was
and will continue to be America's vital
national interest.

With best regards,

Sincerely,

-/
g

EDWIN MEESE III
Counsellor to the Presjident

MG J. Milnor Roberts, USA (Ret.)
Executive Director
Reserve Nfficera Aaanc~igtion

- N.E.
Washington, D.C. 20002








































12/3/82
Dear Morton:

The attached letter and resolution was
delivered to each member of t1 House
Appropriations Con  ttee. We will
keep fighting!

W
d. nor Rol 'ts
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1 December 1982

The Honorable Jamie L. Whitten (To each member of HAC)
U.S. House of Repres tatives
Washington, DC 2051o

Dear Mr. Chairman:

I am enclosing a copy of the ROA Resolution which addresses
the strategic problems now confronting the United States, and I
believe that early production and deployment of the MX Missile as pro-
posed by the Administration shopld be authorized as soon as possible.

As you know, our present force of land-based missiles is
deteriorating, and a Titan Missile is being removed from the system
every 45 days. There is some question as to the reliability of the
Minute Man II Force, so it is apparent that we need a new strategic
weapon such as the MX just as soon as it can be produced.

I urge you to support President Reagan's request for the MX
System in the 1983 Budget now before the Appropriations Committee.

Yburs very truly,

Jp,1:.1NOr KODErts

Major General, AUS (Ret.)
Executive Director

Encl.
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